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IMPORTANT DATES/INFORMATION

• Orders open 19th October

• Orders close 19th November

• The link for orders can be found on the WC 

website for all SPP families. There is a 

document to read before making an order. This 

will take you to an online fitting support clip 

and the online ordering hub.

• Please ensure you follow the measuring tips - 

these will provide you a guide on which size to 

order 

• If you require further info - 55644444

     UNIFORM ORDERING



Once we have finalised what this day looks like  - all SPP students are encouraged to wear 

active wear (including sneakers)

Students will have one session of SPP during the day

Students will receive their - class choice sheet. Students can put 2-3 names of others students 

that they would like to be with next year. Students return these forms at their screening 

session.

SPP classes will then be developed after this information is received.

If for any reason the Orientation Day can’t occur, then SPP classes will be developed from 

information provided by primary schools.

Orientation Day for SPP students         
7th December



SPP @ WC from 2022

Screening

• Usually screening takes place in the last 

week of school year

• We are hoping that this can take place this 

year

• Students will receive information at the 

Orientation Day Program if we can run the 

sessions and when your child is scheduled

• If we can’t - then we will screen at the 

beginning of next year 

 

Motion Space



Q & A Time


